(816) 637=6061 KEX S 1090 on your AM Dial

DRAWER D
EXCELSIOR SPRINGS, MO. 84024

October 19, 1978

Bill Nittler

603 West 1st

McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter of October 11, 1978.

This letter is to verify that the PSA's you heard from 6:35
and 6:45 P, M, on October 11, 1978 were correct,

We are only a 250 watt station and are pleased you could
pick us up.

Thank you,

Onnie Shelton
Program Director

KEXS — the station worth listening to



